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I OPPOSE [HB 4128-3] 

 

The Oregon Department of Administrative Services should compel sworn testimony 

from the requisite city officials (County Commissioners, Mayors, City Managers) as to 

how their respective American Rescue Plan Act (ARPA) dollars were spent. 

 

In Yamhill County County and City Officials spent their ARPA monies on "pet 

projects." and should not receive any water and or waste water upgrades. 

 

Further, Yamhill County continues to beg for a "Bailout" with [HB 4134] water 

infrastructure  needs. 

 

Now, this does NOT mean most if not all jurisdictions in Yamhill County really need 

water infrastructure upgrades but, due to their administrative incompetence should be 

placed lower on the list for water and waste water infrastructure upgrades until they 

"grow-up" and spend taxpayer monies wisely. 

 

David S. Wall 

Mr. Oregon Concurs. 

 

 

 

 


